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Alexander Gunyon

From: john keen 
Sent: 18 May 2024 15:36
To: Consultations
Subject: brooklandsfarm

Categories: Blue category
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dear sir  
I object to these plans on the grounds that no.1 when the new Thanet way was built there was a promise 
that will be no infill between roads, 
no2 there is no room for increase in traffic no3 there are not as many doctors as we need, no 4 southern 
water cant cope as it is there will no doubt be  
even more spillage, the infrastructure is just not there  
          yours JW Keen 
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